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Tom Segar, vice president for Student Affairs, gave opening remarks about the 

Student Affairs Division.  
 

Tiffany Potts, director of Financial Aid, presented an update on the 2024-25 FAFSA 
(Free Application for Federal Student Aid) cycle and other financial aid information 
for IUP students. Delays with the PA State Grant Program, the impact of those 

delays on students, and how IUP responded to the delays were discussed. A look at 
the 2025-26 financial aid cycle was also provided.   

 
This concludes my report. 
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